RECOMMENDATION LETTER

The user agency is requesting for “ Construction of the 110KV S/C line on DC towers
from the existing 110/11KV sub-station at Thogarshi to the proposed 110/11KV sub-station at
kuppagadde in soraba taluk, shivamogga district. Hence, the proposal can be considered.

o,
Deputy Corfdervatorof Forests

Sagar(Division, sagar
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